
2015 UTSA LAW 

SCHOOL FAIR 
Hosted by the UTSA Institute for 

Law and Public Affairs in 
conjunction with the Southwest 
Association of Prelaw Advisors 

 

  

MONDAY, 

NOVEMBER 2, 2015 
From 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

McKinney Humanities 
Building/1604 Campus 

 
Law school representatives from across the 

country will be on campus to speak with you 

one on one and answer your questions about 

their programs and admissions processes. 

Admission is free and open to students and 

alums from UTSA and other San Antonio area 

colleges and universities.  

For more information, contact the 

Institute for Law and Public Affairs at 

210.458.2990 or ilpa@utsa.edu. 


